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Dear Representative Greenlick, 

I am writing to urge support for House Bill 2664 to allow a limited  pilot project of extended patient stays at ambulatory 

surgery centers in Oregon.  The bill seems very reasonable, with several major concessions to hospitals.   I have performed 

many surgical procedures at an ASC and can attest that patient safety is our first priority.  Please support HB 2664. 

Thank you, 

Dr. Mehmet Berk 

Neurosurgeon 

Portland, OR 

 

 

 

 


